
 
 

DECEMBER 3 – 14, 2018 
 
St. Mary School & Early Learning Center Families,  
 
Happy Advent! In the spirit of the season, St. Mary School and Early Learning Center is having their 
annual drive for our local St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry. This year, we are excited to grow our 
hearts three sizes bigger, just like the Grinch! To make this happen, our school is participating in the 
#GrinchforGood drive. We’ve contacted our local St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry and they are in 
need of personal care items during the holiday season, something that is not covered under the Meijer 
Simply Give program.  
 

• Paper towel 
• Kleenex 
• Dish soap 
• Laundry detergent 
• Toilet paper 
• Diapers 
• Wipes 
• Toothbrushes 

• Toothpaste 
• Deodorant 
• Lotion 
• Body wash/bar soap 
• Shampoo & Conditioner  
• Razors 
• Shaving Cream 
• Feminine Hygiene Products 

 

We will be collecting donations from December 3 – 14. Large Grinch boxes are located by the school 
office and in the Early Learning Center hallway. All items will be donated to St. Vincent de Paul.  
We hope you will be able to participate! This project not only benefits those in need, but also provides 
us with an opportunity for almsgiving this Advent season.  
 

 
“Whoever sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, and whoever sows generously will reap generously.”  

2 Corinthians 9:6-8 
 

 


